IFTM University
Moradabad

Date: August 20, 2020
Notice

The Entrance Examination for admission in Ph.D. Programme (2020-21) scheduled on
August 23 (Sunday), 2020 has been rescheduled on September 18 (Friday), 2020.

Also, the last date for submitting the duly filled form with the required fee has been
extended from August 20 (Thursday), 2020 to September 14 (Monday), 2020.

The else remain unchanged.

Prof. A\inuJ Srivastava
Controller of Examinations

Copy for information & necessary action to:

The Directors of all the Schools & University Polytechnic

The Conveners of all RDC’s

OSD to Chancellor

Director IT Services for display on University website

P.S. to Vice Chancellor

P.A. to Registrar

P.A. to Controller or Examinations \

P.A. to Finance Officer .
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